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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

MEDIA CONTACT:

Young-Hee Yedinak

Asian American Alliance, Inc.

(317) 258 – 0468

Asian American Alliance hosts Diversity Run/Walk 

on September 10th to help raise scholarship funds 

Indianapolis, IN –  The ninth running of the Race for All Races will be held on Saturday, September 10, 2011 at Military Park in downtown Indianapolis.  Hundreds of individuals and families will run or walk to celebrate diversity and help raise scholarship funds for Indianapolis Public School students. 

The Race for All Races is a 5K Competitive/Non-Competitive Run/Walk and a 1-Mile Family Walk that brings people of all different races, backgrounds, ages and abilities together.  The Opening Ceremony kicks off the event at 8:45 a.m. and the walk/run starts at 9 a.m.  Cost is $20 per entry, or $25 on the day of the Race.  Groups of 10 or more can register at a reduced rate of $15 each. Register online at www.tuxbro.com.  

The hosting organization, Asian American Alliance Inc. (AAAI), has awarded more than 100 scholarships so far totaling over $60,000 to deserving students.  AAAI is a local, non-profit organization with a mission of empowering Asian Americans to serve and lead in businesses and community. The latest U.S. Census report says nearly 35,000 people of Asian heritage call Indianapolis home.  

The Race for All Races is made possible by these generous corporate supporters:  Bingham McHale, WellPoint, Lumina Foundation, Barnes & Thornburg, PNC Bank, Telamon, Vesta Pharma, Biostorage, WISH-TV, Row Printing, Runners Forum, Gordon Food Services, Trader Joe and India Palace/Shalimar. 

For more information, please contact Young-Hee Yedinak, Asian American Alliance, Inc. at (317) 258-0468 or visit www.aaalliance.org.    
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